
From: Toy, Deanna C 
Sent: 8/24/2012 10:21:32 AM 
To: 'gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov' (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov); 

'jack.fulcher@cpuc.ca.gov' (jack.fulcher@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); 

Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: check-in with PG&E 

Hi Gurbux and Jack, 

We hope the summer has been relaxing for you. It has been several months since we 
last met and we thought it would be beneficial for us to come down to meet with you 
again. We found our last meeting to be very insightful and we appreciated hearing 
your input and views. 

At your earliest convenience, please let me know when you would be available to 
meet with me, |Redacted|and John Hughes sometime after September 17. 

Regards, 

Deanna Toy 
415-973-3362 ofc 

415-412-9543 cell 

SB GT&S 0446749 
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